
 

 

        February 7, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

 My name is Trent Adams.  I am a general contractor and developer from Winston-Salem.  I have 

been in the construction industry for 33 years.  My website address is www.taproperties.net.  Some 

examples of recent residential neighborhoods I have developed are Highland Park, Pendleton, and Arbor 

Place in Winston-Salem, as well as Angus Ridge and Royal Village in Kernersville. 

 The purpose of my letter is to let you know that we would like to develop and rezone a 19.1771 

acre tract of land at 0 Ras Road.  It is North of Patsy Road and East of Glen Landing Drive.  “The Enclave 

at Glen Landing” will be accessed from Glenn Knoll Lane.  We want to create 34 homesites and have the 

property rezoned from “AG” (Agricultural) to “RS-20” Planned Unit Development.  Eastwood Homes 

plans to build the new homes in the community at a price range of $250,000 to $350,000. 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (336) 382-3076 or email me at 

tadams@taproperties.net. 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

        Trent C. Adams 

 

 

 

 
Trent Adams Properties, LLC 

307 Mill Street 

Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27103 

(336) 765-2065 office / (336) 382-3076 cell / (336) 217-8752 fax 
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